SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Avalon Park Subdivision - Preliminary Plat

Meeting Date:

September 24, 2002

Recommendation:

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council adopt Resolution A, approving the application, with the following stipulations:

- That the pedestrian improvements within the pedestrian easement be located on the northern side of the easement corridor in order to avoid locating the improvements on or near the gas lines within the easement.
- To the extent permitted by the gas company, that the pedestrian easement be improved, and made distinctive from the surrounding area, with Chapel Hill gravel, or other similar material, in order to facilitate bicycling and walking.
- That signage be installed at the entrances to the pedestrian easements indicating that the pedestrian corridor is for public use.

Vote:

6 - 0

Aye: Wayne Pein (Chair), Barbara Chaiken, Debby Freed, Eva Metzger,

Kate Millard, Heidi Perry

Nay: none

Comments:

None.

Prepared by:

Wayne Pein, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board WP(http://dx)

Than Austin, Long Range Planner